PUBLIC NOTICE
A public hearing for the 2021-
2022 proposed budget will be

held Tuesday, September 14,
2021 at 10:00 A.M. and 4:00 P.M.

A copy of the proposed budget
can be viewed at the Terrell
County Governmental Building,
955 Forrester Drive, SE,
Dawson, GA 39842. All public
hearings of the Terrell County
Board of Commissioners are open

to the public.
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